FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY



General Superintendent's Report

Kerry Cochran

Date: February 7, 2023

I would like to take the time to thank our President, Vice-President, David Elems and several others members who have been coming into the museum to keep the snow plowed so that some of the off session members who take care of the property and keep thing running. Thanks also go to our museum store staff who come in and take care of the online sales.

During the winter months, it still takes volunteers to safeguard the museum and keep up with the mail and other important duties.

Thank you all.

As most of us know, we have several challenges before us for this year in keeping the museum open, running and providing a travel destination for visitors.

Our crew training date has been set for Saturday May 13th,2023, starting at 10 AM. Please visit the website and sign up for the crew training and sign up to be a member of the caboose train operation this season.

We need to reach out to all our volunteers and welcome them back to a new year at the museum and support each and every one of them.

All of our time is valuable and I for one certainly appreciate all the help all the volunteers give to the museum.

At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not have an answer right away, however I will get one for you.

Thank you to all,

Kerry Cochran
Director/General Superintendent